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MEDIA RELEASE  
   

AMANAT LEBUHRAYA RAKYAT BERHAD CONTRIBUTES  

THREE PROTON X70 PATROLLING VEHICLES 

TO THE ROYAL MALAYSIAN POLICE (PDRM)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kuala Lumpur, 5 April 2024 – Amanat Lebuhraya Rakyat Berhad (ALR) has contributed three 

(3) units of patrol vehicles to the Royal Malaysian Police (PDRM) to enhance the level of traffic 

monitoring and improve the safety of road users on all four of its highways in the Klang Valley. 

The handover ceremony of these vehicles to the Honorable Tan Sri Dato' Sri Razaruddin Bin 

Husain, Inspector General of Police was delivered by Encik Sazally bin Saidi, ALR Group Chief 

Executive Officer, at the Bukit Aman Police Headquarters. 

 

These new patrol vehicles will help the Expressway Mobile Police Vehicle (EMPV) Unit under 

the supervision of the Department of Investigation and Enforcement (JSPT), to conduct patrols 

more efficiently on the highway, thereby ensuring a safer and more comfortable travel 

experience for road users. 
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En. Sazally bin Saidi, in a statement to the media, shared that PDRM’s EMPV Unit currently 

manages approximately 1 million in tolled traffic and 3.5 million in non-tolled traffic across the 

SPRINT, Lebuhraya Damansara-Puchong and KESAS highways. As such, close collaboration 

between the Group and PDRM is crucial to ensure the safety and comfort of ALR’s highway 

users. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

He further added that the contribution of the patrol vehicles is in line with the Group’s 

continuous support for PDRM’s road safety initiatives, and in recognition of the long-standing 

partnership between the two parties. Between 1996 and 2024, a total of 40 vehicles with a 

cumulative value of RM3.12 million, have been contributed by the highways under ALR’s care, 

to PDRM. 

 

En. Sazally concluded by expressing the Group’s sincere appreciation for PDRM’s support 

throughout the years, and reaffirmed ALR’s commitment to providing a safe and pleasant 

motoring experience together with PDRM. 

 

 

- End- 
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Issued by: 
ALR Group Strategic and Corporate Communications  
 
For further information, please contact: 
Shereen Kaur, Tel: 012-3687876 / shereenkaur@amanatlr.com 
Khairani Mohamed Salleh, Tel: 016-2266179 / khai@kesas.com.my 
 
Amanat Lebuhraya Rakyat Berhad ("ALR") is a private, special purpose, not-for-profit entity established to 
hasten the shortening of the toll concessions and the return of four highways to the Government of Malaysia. 
The 4 wholly owned highway toll concessionaires are KESAS Sdn. Bhd. ("KESAS"), Lingkaran Trans Kota Sdn. Bhd. 
("LITRAK"), Sistem Penyuraian Trafik KL Barat Sdn. Bhd. ("SPRINT"), Syarikat Mengurus Air Banjir & Terowong 
Sdn. Bhd.("SMART").  
 
ALR is fully motivated to provide a safe and pleasant motoring experience, generate surpluses to accelerate the 
repayment of debt financing as well as ensuring achievement of the level of standards and key performance 
indicators as set by the Malaysian Highway Authority (“MHA”).  
 
For more information on ALR, please visit our website at www.amanatlr.com 
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